
Dear friends, 
 
we would like to invite you cordially to the next GEF – see 
enclosed information – and we would be very much pleased to 
welcome you in January 2017 in Lamotte, France, 
 
 

 
 
 
organised in cooperation with the Fédération Française 
d’Équitation - FFE/French National Equestrian Federation 
and Frédéric Cottier. 
 
With best regards from Aachen 
 

 
 
Arno Gego 
	
  

	
  


